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I reference to a letter I wrote to you some three weeks ago about the 60,000 and 
281,520 square miles allotted to the Aboriginals, in regard the nearest and most 
convenient way to get to it. I am desirous of a reply at your earliest convenience, also 
a definite reply to your further consideration of our deputation held 23/1/35. 


